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January 2015 Newsletter


Happy  New  Year !
2015 Spring Registration
Visit the club’s website, www.hksoccer.org to register soon. Registration after January 15th is subject to a $30 late fee and players will only be accepted if space allows.
Age Matrix:
U14 - 8/1/00-7/31/01
U13 - 8/1/01-7/31/02
U12 - 8/1/02-7/31/03
U11 - 8/1/03-7/31/04
U10 - 8/1/04-7/31/07 (includes U-9)
 
New Plans for 2015
After hearing from you in the recent survey, we are starting to work on addressing some of the major concerns. We will be starting new committees and will need your help and input on them.
The first committee is for fundraising.  In the near future we will need some new equipment (goals, nets, etc). Training, uniform and affiliation costs keep rising as well. Our registration cost will most likely have to go up next year but we can offset some of that by fundraising. Our hope is to have a permanent “booster club” in-place for next fall.  We are looking for a few parents that are interested in helping.  Please contact Ted Dinsmore (tdinsmore65@comcast.net) if you have any suggestions or would like to help.
If you’re interested in volunteering in anyway, let us know.  Email us anytime at hksoccerclub@gmail.com.


2014 Breast Cancer Awareness Weekend
Last October we held our 2nd annual fund raiser for breast cancer awareness.  This year was another successful weekend.  We have over $700 to donate!
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Many thanks to all the sponsors that helped:
· Running Brook Farms
· Killingworth Garage
· CB Moves ( Nancy, Shelly , Wendy)
· Country Clover Leaf
· Dino's Pizza
· Country Package Store
· Killingworth Family Pharmacy
· Killingworth True Value
· Cozy Corner Bake Shop
· Cooking Company
· Jack's Country Restaurant
· Teri's Package Store
· HKSC Families
· HKMS 8th Grade Home Ec Class and Teacher Matt Thomas
Our committee chairs Ted Dinsmore and Heather Strom did a great job pulling everything together.  A BIG thanks to them!


Winter Training Available
Our new training partner Brad Jeeves still has some openings for his winter training.  This session is held on Friday evenings in North Branford at the Sportsplex.  Contact Brad @ 860-460-1489 for additional details.
North Branford Sportsplex
Skills and Games
Fridays 5-6pm / Starting on January 9th and continuing for 10 weeks
$165.00 
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